
Next Phase of Traffic Control on West Morena Boulevard
 September 25, 2024

On Sunday, September 29, crews will install the next phase of traffic control on West
Morena Boulevard between Buenos Avenue and Morena Boulevard. This setup will be in
place 24 hours per day, while work within the intersection of Vega Street and West Morena
Boulevard will take place at night between 9 p.m. and 5 a.m Sunday night through
Thursday night. Vehicle traffic will be detoured to Morena Boulevard to get around the
work zone. Please see the map graphic below which outlines how the traffic control will be
set up.

This phase of work is estimated to last approximately 6 weeks, but please be advised that
the schedule is subject to change. Working hours for pipeline installation will be between
7:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. from Monday to Friday. Welding and other work to finalize
pipeline installation will occur between 4:30 p.m. and 11:30 p.m. Work within the
intersection of Vega Street and West Morena Boulevard will take place at night between 9
p.m. and 5 a.m. Sunday night through Thursday night. During non-working hours, the
intersection will be open.

For your safety, please follow all posted signage. Please plan extra time when traveling in
the area to accommodate for traffic delays. Access for emergency vehicles will be
maintained at all times. 

The map graphic below outlines the traffic control setup during this phase.

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=cityofsandiego&nav=0b9725e7-1163-407b-9af6-483a2474afe6


To forward this e-blast, forward this link.

Safety of the construction crews and community is our top priority.
Please slow down near work sites and follow pedestrian instructions.

 

Quick Links

Pure Water San Diego

City of San Diego

Sign up for emails

Show your support

purewatersd@sandiego.gov

 
STAY CONNECTED

        

Funding for the Morena Conveyance South & Middle and Conveyance Bike Lanes project has been provided in full
or in part by Proposition 68, through an agreement with the State Water Resources Control Board.
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